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Mr. Wes Weaver, President Via Email to: wes@weavergc.com
Weaver Construction Management, Inc. No Hard Copy to Follow
3679 South Huron Street, Suite 404
Englewood, CO 80110

Re: Harold D. Thompson Regional Water Reclamation Facility (HDTRWRF)
Lower Fountain Metropolitan Sewage Disposal District (LFMSDD)

Dear Wes:

Reference is made to your shop submittal identified as follows:

Submittal No.: 03200-012A

Date of Submittal: January 10, 2012

Title: Pier Plan at Pumping and Disinfection Building (PD-1,
Revision 2)

Specification Section: 03200

Manufacturer: Dalco Industries, Inc.

The referenced submittal has been stamped "No Exception Taken". Our comments are as follows:

1. The original shop submittal (No. 03200-012) for the drilled piers for the Pumping and Disinfection
Building was received on October 4, 2011.

2. Weaver Construction Management, Inc. (WCMI) was notified on that date the shop submittal
would be rejected as it did not reflect the revisions made to the Pumping and Disinfection
Building as noted in the Engineer's Supplemental Instructions No. Twelve (12) (ESI-012), dated
September 23, 2011.

3. On January 10, 2012, GMS, Inc. received a submittal identified as Submittal No. 03200-012A
with a single attachment identified as the PIER PLAN, with revisions noted as:

e 10/05 REVISED PER ESI #12
e 10/6 REMOVE 2 PIERS

4. Based on our records, Pier #13 was the last pier poured and it was cast on October 19, 2011.

5. Based on the timing of this resubmittal being received, GMS, Inc. has reviewed the PIER PLAN
sheet provided in the submittal with the revised pier locations shown on revised Construction
Drawing PD-3. With no way to confirm actual dimensions, the general location on the
established grid lines are in the locations shown on revised Construction Drawing PD-3.
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6. Because all other piers, reinforcing steel, etc., have been cast and covered at this point in time,
no further or additional review was done of this shop submittal.

Please call if you should have any questions.

Sincerely,

Wed R Zad

David R. Frisch, P.L.S.
DRF/kmw

ec (letter only):
Mr. Jim Heckman, Manager, LFMSDD, [fmanager@lfmsdd.org
Ms. Cindy Murray, Office Manager, Fountain Sanitation District, fsdistrict@fsd901.org
Mr. Jeff Burst, Project Supt., Weaver Construction Management, Inc., jeff@weavergc.com
Mr. John Jacob, Project Mgr., Weaver Construction Management, Inc., john@weavergc.com
Ms. Leslie Brown, Weaver Construction Management, Inc., leslie@weavergc.com
Mr. Mike Gaines, MGA Structural Engineers, mg@mgase.com
cc (w/attachment):
Mr. Jerry Miller, Resident Project Representative, GMS, Inc.
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